
 

 
  

 

Literacy 

During writing we have been developing our 

report writing skills.  As part of this we wrote 

reports about aliens and the Battle of 

Bannockburn. We have also had opportunies 

for free writing where we can write about 

anything we like! 

Numeracy & Mathematics 

This term the school has been trialling the 

online Numeracy programme Sumdog.  It is a 

great way to practise our Numeracy skills and 

build our confidence as well as being lots of 

fun.  Everyone is keen to try to reach the top 

of the leaderboard. 

Health & Wellbeing 

We have been focussing on our school 

values of respect, kindness, teamwork, 

determination and hard working.  We can 

describe and show what these look like. 

We have also been participating in circle 

time to share our thoughts and feelings. 

Learning Across The Curriculum 

Learning about the Scottish Wars of 

Indpendence has been lots of fun as we mix Art, 

Technologies, Literacy and Social Studies.  Our 

highlight was a visit to Stirling Castle, everyone 

wanted to see where the Battle of Stirling 

Bridge happened. 

Merry Christmas and best wishes for 2025 from everyone in Room 3. 


